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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation,

I urge you to reject PRO 01-21 and defend workers' rights. We have already had too many of
our freedoms taken away by state regulators, and this proposed rule would make it even harder
for us to manage our finances.

We all experience difficult times where we need quick access to our pay, but payday lenders
can be too expensive. Tools that let us access our earned pay free of charge should be
protected.

It is essential that we stand up for ourselves and protect what is rightfully ours. Please do not
let PRO 01-21 pass - reject it and safeguard the rights of workers everywhere.

Taji Saffarian
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